

605 Suwannee Street Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450

KEVIN J. THIBAULT SECRETARY

September 10th, 2021

Tony Jones, Chief of Police 545 NW 8th Ave Gainesville, Florida 32601

RE: City of Gainesville Distracted Driving Program SUB-2022-Gainesvill-00292

Dear Tony Jones:

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) State Safety Office is pleased to inform you that your agency has been selected to receive subgrant funding for the 2022 Federal fiscal year, which begins October 1, 2021. The following concept paper has been accepted and included in the FDOT FY2022 Highway Safety Plan (HSP) with the following project number, title, and funding levels below:

Original Requested Amount \$30,000,00

Subgrant Funding Awarded \$30,000.00

FY2022 HSP Project Number DD-2022-00292

DD-2022-00292

FY2022 HSP Project Title

City of Gainesville Distracted Driving Program

Based upon funding levels awarded to the State of Florida for the Federal fiscal year by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), grant awards may not be the same as the amount requested in your concept paper and the award does not mean that everything listed in the concept paper, including any equipment requests, were approved and/or funded.

Subgrant Application forms are now accessible in the FDOT Traffic Safety Subgrant Management System and include guidance and program manager notes regarding anything that was unallowable or restricted. Step by Step instructions can also be found in the system under "Training Materials".

We look forward to working with you on this project. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (850) 414-4009 or by email at chris.craig@dot.state.fl.us. Additional information can also be found on our website at: http://www.dot.state.fl.us/safety/3-Grants/Grants-Home.shtm.

Sincerely,

Chris Craig Chris Craig, CPM, FCCM

Traffic Safety Administrator



605 Suwannee Street Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450

KEVIN J. THIBAULT SECRETARY

September 10th, 2021

Tony Jones, Chief of Police 545 NW 8th Ave Gainesville, Florida 32601

RE: City of Gainesville Motorcycle/Scooter Safety and Education Program SUB-2022-Gainesvill-00273

Dear Tony Jones:

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) State Safety Office is pleased to inform you that your agency has been selected to receive subgrant funding for the 2022 Federal fiscal year, which begins October 1, 2021. The following concept paper has been accepted and included in the FDOT FY2022 Highway Safety Plan (HSP) with the following project number, title, and funding levels below:

Original Requested Amount \$65,000.00

Subgrant Funding Awarded \$65,000,00

FY2022 HSP Project Number

MC-2022-00273

FY2022 HSP Project Title

City of Gainesville Motorcycle and Scooter Safety Education Program

Based upon funding levels awarded to the State of Florida for the Federal fiscal year by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), grant awards may not be the same as the amount requested in your concept paper and the award does not mean that everything listed in the concept paper, including any equipment requests, were approved and/or funded.

Subgrant Application forms are now accessible in the FDOT Traffic Safety Subgrant Management System and include guidance and program manager notes regarding anything that was unallowable or restricted. Step by Step instructions can also be found in the system under "Training Materials".

We look forward to working with you on this project. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (850) 414-4009 or by email at chris.craig@dot.state.fl.us. Additional information can also be found on our website at: http://www.dot.state.fl.us/safety/3-Grants/Grants-Home.shtm.

Sincerely,

Chris Craig, CPM, FCCM Traffic Safety Administrator



605 Suwannee Street Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450

KEVIN J. THIBAULT SECRETARY

September 10th, 2021

Tony Jones, Chief of Police 545 NW 8th Ave Gainesville, Florida 32601

RE: City of Gainesville Occupant Protection Program SUB-2022-Gainesvill-00329

Dear Tony Jones:

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) State Safety Office is pleased to inform you that your agency has been selected to receive subgrant funding for the 2022 Federal fiscal year, which begins October 1, 2021. The following concept paper has been accepted and included in the FDOT FY2022 Highway Safety Plan (HSP) with the following project number, title, and funding levels below:

Original Requested Amount \$30,000.00

Subgrant Funding Awarded \$30,000.00

FY2022 HSP Project Number OP-2022-00329

FY2022 HSP Project Title
City of Gainesville Occupant Protection Program

Based upon funding levels awarded to the State of Florida for the Federal fiscal year by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), grant awards may not be the same as the amount requested in your concept paper and the award does not mean that everything listed in the concept paper, including any equipment requests, were approved and/or funded.

Subgrant Application forms are now accessible in the FDOT Traffic Safety Subgrant Management System and include guidance and program manager notes regarding anything that was unallowable or restricted. Step by Step instructions can also be found in the system under "Training Materials".

We look forward to working with you on this project. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (850) 414-4009 or by email at chris.craig@dot.state.fl.us. Additional information can also be found on our website at: http://www.dot.state.fl.us/safety/3-Grants/Grants-Home.shtm.

Sincerely,

Chris Craig, CPM, FCCM Traffic Safety Administrator



605 Suwannee Street Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450

KEVIN J. THIBAULT SECRETARY

September 10th, 2021

Tony Jones, Chief of Police 545 NW 8th Ave Gainesville, Florida 32601

RE: City of Gainesville Safe Gator Program SUB-2022-Gainesvill-00293

Dear Tony Jones:

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) State Safety Office is pleased to inform you that your agency has been selected to receive subgrant funding for the 2022 Federal fiscal year, which begins October 1, 2021. The following concept paper has been accepted and included in the FDOT FY2022 Highway Safety Plan (HSP) with the following project number, title, and funding levels below:

Original Requested Amount

\$70,000.00

Subgrant Funding Awarded \$70,500.00

FY2022 HSP Project Number M5HVE-2022-00293

FY2022 HSP Project Title

City of Gainesville Safe Gator Program

Based upon funding levels awarded to the State of Florida for the Federal fiscal year by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), grant awards may not be the same as the amount requested in your concept paper and the award does not mean that everything listed in the concept paper, including any equipment requests, were approved and/or funded.

Subgrant Application forms are now accessible in the FDOT Traffic Safety Subgrant Management System and include guidance and program manager notes regarding anything that was unallowable or restricted. Step by Step instructions can also be found in the system under "Training Materials".

We look forward to working with you on this project. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (850) 414-4009 or by email at chris.craig@dot.state.fl.us. Additional information can also be found on our website at: http://www.dot.state.fl.us/safety/3-Grants/Grants-Home.shtm.

Sincerely,

Chris Craig, CPM, FCCM Traffic Safety Administrator